
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

    17th November – ‘The Great Spotacular’ – Children in Need. The children can come 

along dressed in spots. Please bring along a donation of 50p to go towards this worthwhile cause. To 

further raise money for this great event we will be selling tickets all week to raffle off a super box of 

children’s books. We will begin selling raffle tickets from Monday 13th November. On the day, the 

children will join in with a variety of fun activities, including spotty biscuit bakes. 

 Week of the 20th November – Parent Consultation Week. More details to follow with information 

on booking a time slot to meet with your child’s keyworker. 

 

Starting school in September 2024 – See the information below. 

 

 

 

November 2023 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 

What are we doing this term?  

We will be exploring transport. Go to https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/curriculum 

to find out more and to access the words to the songs the children will be singing. We hope 

you will sing them too! 

Remember to login to your Tapestry account to see further activities and to see what your 

child is doing whilst in playgroup. 

Further snapshots can be seen and followed on our Facebook page. 

Can you help us? 

As part of this month’s topic, ‘transport’, the children will be making vehicles using ‘junk’. We would be 

really grateful if you could bring in, for the next three weeks, any clean, junk modelling materials you 

would otherwise through into the bin. Things like cereal boxes, plastic bottles, etc                                                                                                                                              
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